STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING

PO Box 9020 « Olympia, Washington 98507-9020

January 6, 2009

Mark & Carol DeCoursey
8209 172™ Ave. NE
-« ~ Redmond, WA 98052 - : “ e s

Dear Mr. and Ms. De¢oursey:

Subject: File No. 2006-07-0029-00REA

Thank you for your letter to Liz Luce, Director of the Department of Licensing. She has asked
me to respond on her behalf.

This letter is to acknowledge that I have received your letter dated December 27, 2008, and to
notify you that I will personally review the entire file and will advise you of my findings as soon
as possible.

Please let me know if you have any questions. You may contact me at 360 664-6525.
Sincerely,

Lee Malott

Administrator

Real Estate Programs
Business and Professions Division
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